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NATIONALASSESSMENTANDACCREDITATIONCOUNCIL,BENGALURU

PeerTeam VisitScheduleforAffiliated/ConstituentColleges
(2days)

The visitschedule forAffiliated/ConstituentColleges shallbe

condensedtotwodays.(includingthereportpreparationandexit

meeting). The following modalities would be adopted for

completing the assessmentin the reduced time and the visit

schedulemodifiedaccordingly.

 PresentationbytheHeadoftheInstitution.

 TheInstitutionscanoptforvisitoftwotothreedepartments
oftheirchoiceandthePeerteam anothertwotothree.This
shouldensurecoverageof50%ofthedepartments.

 Theteam shouldsplitintotwoteamsandhaveinteractions
withvariousAdministrativeunitsoftheInstitution,Students
andotherStakeholders.

 The team willcomprise of2 to 3 members (including
Chairperson,andMemberCo-ordinator)foronsitevisitofan
Affiliated/ConstituentCollege.Theteam consisting ofmore
membersshouldbeconstitutedonlyinexceptionalcases
withproperjustification.

TheCoreagendaofpeerteam visitwillbetovalidateclaimsin
theSSRspertainingtoQualitativeMetrics(QlM).

Affiliated/Constituent

Colleges
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PeerTeam VisitSchedule Time
Day0 PeerTeam Discussion(Pre-visitmeetingattheplaceof

stay) 17:00–19:00hrs

DAY-1
Day-1

PresentationbytheHeadoftheInstitution/Principal 9:00–09:45hrs

FocusonCriterionI:CurricularAspects

Day-1 Activities/Meeting

 MeetingandInteractionwithHeadsofDepartment

(Planninganddocumentationforcurriculum delivery,cross
-cuttingissuesintegratedintotheCurriculum etc…)

09:45–10:30hrs

FocusonCriterionII:Teaching-LearningandEvaluation

Day-1 Activities/Meeting

VisitofselectedDepartments(notmorethan50%
oftheDepartmentstobeselectedbythePeer
Team/HEI)

(Assessment of learning levels of students,student
centric methods for enhancing learning experiences,
innovation and creativityin teaching-learning,Reforms-
Transparency and Grievance-redressal mechanism in
Continuous Internal Evaluation (CIE), adherence to
Academic CalendarforconductofCIE,Statements &
AttainmentofPOs,PSOs&COsetc….)

10:30–12:15hrs

FocusonCriterionIII:Research,InnovationsandExtension
Day-1 Activities/Meeting

 Visit toLaboratories,latestresearchequipments,
Computer centre, Incubation Centre, Central
Instrumentation Centre, Media
Laboratory/Commerce lab, Studios etc.., (if
applicable)

 Meeting and Interaction with Head of the
Departments/Teachersetc..,
(ResearchCommittee,Collaborations,Eco-system created
forInnovations,Extensionactivities,NCC,NSSetc…….)

12:15–13.00hrs

Day-1  Lunch on meeting:Meeting with the Governing 13:00–14:00hrs
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Body/Management/StateGovt.Representatives/
Universityrepresentatives.

Chairperson Headofthe

Institution

FocusonCriterionIV:InfrastructureandLearningResources
Day-1 Activities/Meeting

 Visit to PhysicalFacilities i.e.Library,Sports,
Gymnasium,YogaCenter,ComputerCentre,etc..,

 Onsite Interaction with Office ofDSW,Canteen,
Hostels,Healthcentre,etc.,

(Facilities forteaching – learning,sports,games etc..,
automation of library, collection of rare books,
manuscripts, updated IT facilities including Wi-Fi,
proceduresformaintenanceand utilizationofphysical,
academicandsupportfacilitiesetc…)

14:00–14.45hrs

FocusonCriterionV:StudentSupportandProgression
Day-1 Activities/Meeting

 VisittoPlacementCell,CareerCounselingCentre,
Language Lab, Anti Raging Cell, Anti-Sexual
HarassmentCelletc.,

 InteractionwithStudents,Alumni& Parents(may
includeStudentSatisfactionSurveyGuidance)

(StudentCouncil&representationofstudentsonacademic
& administrative bodies/committees,contribution from
AlumniAssociation/Chaptersetc….)

14:45–16:15hrs

FocusonCriterionVI:Governance,Leadershipand
Management

Day-1 Activities/Meeting

 MeetingwiththeCoordinator-IQAC,IQACmembers
inIQACoffice.

 Interaction with Administrative Officer,Finance
OfficerandotherNon-teachingstaff.

(TheGovernance& LeadershipofInstitution,Organisational
Structure, perspective/strategic plan and deployment
documents,welfareschemes,performanceappraisalsystem
forteaching and non-teaching staff,internaland external

16:15–17.15hrs



Page4of4

audits,mobilization of funds and optimalutilization of
resources,IQAC setupaspernorms,contributionofIQAC
etc.....)

Day-1 CulturalprogrammesbyStudents 17.15–18:00hrs

Day-1 Team Discussionattheplaceofstay 19:00–20:30hrs

Chairperson Headofthe

Institution

DAY-2
FocusonCriterionVII:InstitutionalValuesandBestPractices

Day-2 Activities/Meeting

 Review ofphysicalfacilitiessuch assafetyand
security,Counseling,Ramp/Rails,skilldevelopment
centres etc.,and review of alternative energy
initiatives, rain water harvesting, waste
managementsystem etc.,

 Meeting and Interaction with Head of various
committees/cells.

 Review of best practices and Institutional
Distinctiveness

(Gender sensitisation,Environmental Consciousness and
Sustainabilitymeasures,Greenpractices,Humanvaluesand
professional Ethics, Best Practices, Institutional
distinctivenessetc....)

09.00–09.45
hrs

Day-2 Reportwriting,CheckingDocumentaryevidences,if
any.DiscussionandmodifyingthedraftPeerTeam

Reportandfinalization,Visitingtofacilitieswhichhas
notbeencoveredsofar.............(tobedonewithinthe

Institutioalpremises)

09.45–12:15hrs

Day-2 DiscussionwithHeadofInstitutionandIQACCo-
ordinatoronoutstandingissues 12:15-13.00hrs

Day-2 Lunch 13:00-14:00hrs

Day-2 Reportwritingcontinues........... 14:00-15:00hrs

Day-2 Sharing the PeerTeam Reportwith Head ofthe
Institution

15:00-16:00hrs
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Day-2 FinalizingthePeerTeam Report
(Signaturestoobtainfrom HeadoftheInstitutionandPeerTeam
Memberson,

               i). PeerTeam Report;
               ii).VisitSchedule;
               iii).CodeofConductandEthicalstandards)

16:00-17.00hrs

Day-2 ExitMeeting 17:00-17.30hrs

Chairperson Headofthe

Institution


